
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M120615  
 
 
 
 June 21, 2012  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Andrew L. Bates, Acting Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – JOINT MEETING OF THE FEDERAL 

ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION (FERC) AND THE 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) ON GRID 
RELIABILITY, 9:30 A.M., FRIDAY, JUNE 15, 2012, FERC 
HEADQUARTERS, 888 FIRST STREET NE, WASHINGTON, DC 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission met jointly with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) on the 
impact of operation of nuclear plants on grid reliability, cyber security, and station blackout 
rulemaking activities and grid reliability standards.  The Commissioners were briefed by FERC 
staff, NRC staff, and a representative of the North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
(NERC). 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
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 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


